
 
 
 
 
 
Pathways learners’ survey 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
  
  
Tudor Grange Samworth Academy is working with Pathways (a partnership comprising 
University of Leicester, De Montfort University, Loughborough University, Loughborough 
College and Leicester College) to provide information and advice to our students about 
educational and careers options.  Pathways staff will be working in school with students, and 
they also offer additional activities during school holidays.  More information about Pathways 
can be found on their website: https://www.pathwaystohe.ac.uk/ 
 
Pathways have developed a survey for students in years 7 – 11 to help us understand the 
impact of our work with them throughout 2022-2023 academic year. Please encourage your 
child (or children) who are in these school years to complete the survey. It will take 10-15 
minutes to complete. A QR code is below, and the direct link is here: https://loughborough-
pathways.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/learner-survey-2022-23 
  
All the information provided will be kept confidential and stored securely by Pathways in 
accordance with GDPR.  Pathways will provide us with an anonymised report summarising 
the findings, so your child (or children) will not be identifiable in that report.  Pathways’ 
privacy statement is available here: https://www.pathwaystohe.ac.uk/privacy/.  
  
Please ask your child (or children) in years 7-11 to look out for an email asking them to 
complete this survey, and encourage them to complete it. The findings will be used to tailor 
the work that Pathways does with our students, which will help your child (or children) to 
make the educational and career choices that are right for them. The survey will be repeated 
at a later time to give us an idea of what’s changed and to help us to identify and fill any 
gaps. 
 
If you have any questions about this survey, please reach out to our Senior Engagement 
Officer, Rosie Girling: r.girling@lboro.ac.uk 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
The Pathways Team 
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